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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 4:05 PM
To: 'Carolyn Fong'
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Sue Russell
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No RO0000382, Bill Chun Service Station, 2301 Santa Clara Ave., 

Alameda

Ms. Fong, 
 
Each of the three firms appear to meet the criteria for an independent third party review.  As a government agency, we 
cannot recommend one qualified firm over another.  Therefore, the selection must be made by you. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available for review at the following website:   http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm. 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the 
intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended 
recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any 
copies of this email and any attachments thereto. 
 

From: Carolyn Fong [mailto:carolynfong1@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 02, 2012 7:30 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Sue Russell 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No RO0000382, Bill Chun Service Station, 2301 Santa Clara Ave., Alameda 
 
Jan. 2, 2012 
 
To:                   Jerry Wickham,  Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
            ACEH 
 
From:  Carolyn C. Fong, trustee 
                        Lily A. Chun Trust 
 
Subject:          Submission of names of third party, professional engineers 
 
I have reviewed qualifications of numerous companies and engineers  who have reviewed the 
technical comments in the Sept. 8, 2011 letter.  I have identified three firms who could meet the 
criteria of independent third party. Each has provided a proposal and bid to prepare a well inspection 
and ground water sampling work plan.  Before I sign a contract with any firm, please let me know 
which of the following if any are worthy of your concurrence: 
 
1.  The Reynolds Group, Environmental Consulting and Contracting 
      Dwayne Ziegler, Manager of Operations 
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 2.  Ninyo & Moore Geotechnical and Environmental Sciences Consultants 
      Kristopher M. Larson, Principal Environmental Geologist 
 
3.   Bonkowsi and Associates, Inc. 
      Michael S. Bonkowski, CEG, Manager, Environmental and Engineering Services. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Happy new year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carolyn C. Fong, trustee 
 
copy to:   
Donna Drogos, P.E., ACEH 
Sue Russell, Liaison Economic Development, City of Alameda 
 
 
       
       
         
 


